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 June 11, 2003 
 
 
TO:  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Katherine Blasik, Ph.D., Assistant Superintendent 
  Office of Research and Evaluation 
 
VIA:  Frank Till 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: 2003 SCHOOL ACCOUNTABILITY GRADE RELEASE DELAY 
 
Due to computer problems at the Florida Department of Education (DOE), the release of school 
accountability grades for 2003, originally scheduled for Thursday, June 12, 2003, will be delayed 
until at least next week. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me at (954) 760-7342, or 
Anne Dilgen, Director, Student Assessment, at (954) 940-7627. 
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cc: Senior Management 
 Area Directors 
 Principals 


